Dear Marien,

Congratulations! We are delighted to offer you admission to Manhattan School of Music for the Bachelor of
Music Program in Classical Piano for the fall of 2022.

You will be joining a talented group of students from around the world whose goals and ambitions match your
own. Collectively, our students contribute to a vibrant campus community that nurtures, challenges, and inspires
you to reach new musical and personal heights.

We know that your college choice is an important and complex decision, and we are here to help. Please let us
know if there is anything we can do to assist you as you begin this exciting new chapter in your life.

Scholarship Award

In recognition of the strength of your application and audition, we are pleased to award you the following
scholarship:

MSM Scholarship: $22,000
The cost of tuition for the 2022-2023 academic year is projected to be $51,500.

These competitive awards are renewable, annually, for the normal length of your program, as long as you meet
the conditions of the award. Details regarding this award and conditions, as well as other financial aid that may
be available to you, will be stated in your Financial Aid Award Letter, which you can expect to receive via
email within the next few days. Your Teacher Assignment

You have been assigned to the studio of Inesa Sinkevych.
Next Steps

Your enrollment is contingent on the submission of the following document(s) by Thursday, July 1, 2022:

You must submit your final and official transcripts, noting the date of graduation and degree earned,
from the schools listed below. If the school's official transcript is not in English, you must also send an
official English translation.

—Prepa Tec Cumbres
—Facultad de Musica

Please refer to your Status Portal for more information about submitting your required academic documents.

If you wish to enroll in Classical Piano at Manhattan School of Music, your non-refundable $500 confirmation
fee must be received by May 1, 2022. The confirmation fee secures your enrollment in the entering 2022-2023
class. To confirm your enrollment, please review and submit the Admission Offer Reply Form that will soon
appear on your Status Portal. While you have until May 1 to submit this form, in fairness to those on the
waitlist, we ask that you let us know as soon as your decision is made. Please let us know if you are having any
difficulty meeting this deadline.

Manhattan School of Music is deeply committed to excellence in education, performance and creative activity,
to the humanity of the school's environment, and to the cultural enrichment of the larger community. We look
forward to having you as a member of the MSM family, and a part of our rich history and exciting future. Once
again, congratulations on your acceptance to MSM!



Sincerely yours,

¢ Mebosen Coceo

Melissa Cocco
Vice President and Dean of Enrollment Management
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